
                                                                 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Congratulations to the GreenPower Racing Team after their successful performances at Dunsfold 
yesterday.  We look forward to the finals at Goodwood in October. Thank you to all the families that came 
to support the teams throughout the day, it is much appreciated. 
 
Friends of The Priory School (FOTPS) 
FOTPS are a group of valuable volunteers that every year work tirelessly to fundraise for our school.  We 
are in desperate need for more parents to be part of the team as many parents have now moved on due to 
their children starting Post 16 education.  In the current climate, the fundraising which the FOTPS raise is 
essential for the school, it enables events to be subsidised, new equipment to be purchased and money so 
that we can recognise and reward our students.  If you would like to be part of this, please contact Michelle 
Robinson at mrn@priorycofe.com 
 
Learning Space 
Please see attached flyers in respect of 3 Webinars which may be of interest to you. 
 
Twickenham trip – England V Japan 
24th November 2024 
  
We have been given the opportunity to purchase tickets the England vs Japan Rugby Football Union game 
on Sunday 24th November at Twickenham stadium. This rugby match is part of the Autumn Nations Series. 
This is an excellent opportunity to see how rugby is played at the highest level and to have a match day 
experience at Twickenham.  
  
A mixture of staff and students will be sitting together in an allocated area of the stadium for schools and 
rugby clubs. We will be travelling to Twickenham by coach from the School at 1:00pm and plan to return for 
7:00pm. More details about travel arrangements will be given closer to the match. The cost of this trip is 
£36.50 which includes the return travel. Payment can be made on Scopay to secure a place on the trip. 
  
Any questions please contact Mrs Chart by email – kct@priorycofe.com  
  
 Yr 7 Residential – PGL Liddington – 2nd-4th October  

We have space available on the Yr 7 residential trip. If you would like more details please contact Mrs 

Chart by email – kct@priorycofe.com 

 

Ski Trip - place available A place has become available for the upcoming ski trip in February 2025. This 
place is available to beginners only and the cost is £1,670. If your child would like the place and you would 
like further information, please contact Mrs Chart by email at kct@priorycofe.com.  
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Key events for the term: 
 
19-21 September    Yr 11 Silver Duke of Edinburgh expedition 
27 September    INSET Day 
2-4 October    Year 7 residential  
10 October 6:00pm-7:30pm  Year 11 exams information evening 
24 October    Year 8 Parents’ evening 
28 Oct-1 November   Half term 
7 November    Inclusion Parents’ evening 
11-15 November   Reading Zone week 
12 November    INSET Day 
13 November    Ski Trip information evening 
14 November    Yr 9 and 11 reports to parents 
24 November    Twickenham rugby trip 
26 November    Flu vaccinations all years 
29 Nov-9 Dec    Year 11 mock examinations 
5 December    Carol service and rehearsals 
12 December    Yr 7 and 10 reports to parents 
20 December (1:00pm)  End of term  
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Trimnell 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      


